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CITY OF GRAND FIAPIDS






Utility Advisory Board
August 21, 2014
Meeting Cancelled

The Utility Advisory Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 21, at 8:00 a.m. has been cancelled.

Next regularly scheduled meeting is set for Thursday, September 18, at 8:00 a.m.
Contact:   Nancy Meyer (616) 456-3318
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